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Dear Parents,  

As we move into the last 2 weeks of term it does feel slightly strange to know that I will be leaving at 

the end of the summer, but I know the school is in a wonderful position and will continue to flourish 

just as the children have all year.  

The Summer Fair was an amazing success, the weather was great (though a little 

windy at times) and from what I saw lots of children enjoyed 

themselves, especially on the inflatables. A BIG thank you to Carrie 

and May the driving force behind the fair but also to everyone else 

who volunteered, helped, set it all or took it all down. Hopefully lots 

of money was raised as well as providing an event that everyone enjoyed. 

One of the wonderful things about our school is not only is a place for the children to flourish and 

grow but staff as well. It has been remiss of me to not have previously 

mentioned that Ms Chadwick has spent a lot of this year studying hard in 

her own time to achieve a Level 4 Diploma for School Business Managers 

and Mr Pugh is just about to finish a NPQ in Leadership and Management. 

Every day is a learning day in school whether you are a child or an adult!  

What happened last Week? 

Oak class welcomed Leah Davis in last Monday to give a very informative interactive talk about 

Drugs, both legal and illegal. 

Some of our Year 6’s also visited their new Secondary Schools for their induction day/days with 

some more going this week. I wish them all the best for their initial visits. 

On Wednesday we welcomed our new Maple children in for a play and stay session, which they all 

seem to have enjoyed. We have had a few reception places become available, if you know of anyone 

who would to join us in September. 

On Thursday Oak had a wonderful cooking session with Mel to finish off their Greek Topic. 

And of course we had our wonderful Summer Fair on Friday.   

What’s happening this week? 

It looks like the temperature is set to soar again this week so please send your child/children in 

prepared with lots of drink and hats with suncream already on.  

Mon, Tues and Wed the majority of Oak class are getting on their bikes this week, learning the skills 

needed to ride safely on the road.  

Thursday is move up morning for the whole school. 

https://sportpszicho.blog.hu/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/


Friday -cricket continues for Chestnut and Oak.  

The Summer Library Challenge 

Lisa has visited to speak with all the children about the Summer Library Challenge.  I hope many of 

them will take part and be excited to share their experiences when they return after the summer 

holidays. 

It runs from 12th July to 13th September and is all about The Natural World. There are 9 challenges to 

complete either through reading books, reading eBooks or audio books.  There are also lots of other 

free activities going on as well. See the website for more information. 

https://gloslibraries.uk/welcome-library-challenge 

Dates for the rest of the term 

Please note that we finish at 1:00 on Friday 18th July 

Tuesday 15th +38218 

Thursday 17th July @ 9:30 Year 6 Leavers service 

Friday 18th July @ 1:00 finish for the summer 

Have a lovely week, 

Mrs Wood  

https://gloslibraries.uk/welcome-library-challenge

